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February 19th, 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers of children in Amber Class 

TEACHING ARRANGEMENTS IN AMBER CLASS 

As you are aware, Mrs Marwood will be leaving us very shortly to go on her maternity leave.  

When we advertised the maternity cover post we did not receive any external applicants of 

sufficiently high calibre to make an appointment.  We are delighted to share that we have been able 

to do some internal re-arranging such that Mrs George, who has taught at the school for almost 12 

years, and Mr Dennis, our Assistant Head, will teach Amber Class for the remainder of this academic 

year.  

This has worked out for the benefit of everyone; the children have teachers they already know well, 

and the teachers already know the children and the Year 3 curriculum very well. 

The children will continue to have their specialist teachers for PE, Forest School and Spanish – as 

part of our timetable rearrangement they will now have Mrs Butterfield for Spanish rather than Mrs 

Mills. 

I am sure the children will quickly adapt to the new arrangements, especially as they already know 

the adults who will be teaching them, but if you have any concerns or queries please let us know. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Cathy Bell 

Headteacher 
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